
 
 

 

Friday, October 14, 2011  
 

Dear Yank Barry, 
  
Thank you for your online donation to the U.S. Fund for UNICEF supporting UNICEF's 
emergency response in the Philippines. 
 
You may be able to double the impact of your contribution if your employer matches gifts to the 
U.S. Fund for UNICEF.  Click here to learn more. 
 
No goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift, making it tax-deductible to the 
extent allowed by law. 
 
Once again, thank you for your support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
UNICEF USA 
 
 
Please print and retain this message as a record of your contribution. 

Transaction Date: 10/14/11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   


